
May 28, 2024 

 

City Clerk: 

Re: Resignation of Position on the Planning and Zoning Board (PZB) 

I am currently serving as an appointed member on the Planning and Zoning Board for the City of 
Pompano Beach, FL.  My family and I are relocating outside of Pompano Beach and therefore I will 
become ineligible to continue on this board.  I have enjoyed my time serving the people of Pompano 
and working with city staff, I will greatly miss this appointment.  Please let this letter serve as a formal 
notice of my resignation. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at 954-332-9394. 

 

Thank you. 

 

s/s Derek A. Lewis 

Derek A. Lewis 


